
  

 

Sheikh-ul-Islam Allahshukur Pashazade 

Chairman, Caucasus Muslims’ Board 

Co- Chairman, Interreligious council of CIS  

Mirza Fatali, Str.7, Baku 

Republic of Azerbaijan, AZ1001 

 

 

 

          April 12, 2021 

 

 

Your Virtue, Dear Sheikh Pashazade, 

My esteemed colleague, 

 

 

I would like to express my deep appreciation for your letter dated 

on March 28, 2021. Your kind words, as I was about to observe 

Passover, were warmly welcomed. 

 

It is my turn now to extend my Ramadan greetings to you. 

May this month be filled with joy, peace and prosperity. 

 

I am proud to count you as a dear friend and a partner in 

strengthening Muslim-Jewish relations and global interfaith 

cooperation.  

 

May G-d continue to bless our work to achieve lasting peace and 

cooperation among peoples and nations. 

 

I am looking forward to seeing you soon in Baku.  

Ramadan Mubarak! 

 

Warmly, 

 

 
Rabbi Marc Schneier 


